
The Applied Probability Trust

The Applied Probability Trust is a non-profit making organ­
isation established in 1963 by three Australian sponsors with the
collaboration of the London Mathematical Society. Its object is
the advancement of research and publication in probability and
more generally mathematics.

The Journal of Applied Probabilit y was launched by the
Trust in 1964. With an international editorial board, it was one of
the first journals in th e world devoted entirely to papers in
probability theory and its applications. Starting from a fairly
modest two issues in its first year, with less than 400 pages, the
Journal expanded rapidly to over 700 pages in 1969, when it was
joined by a companion publication, Advances in Applied Proba­
bility. Like the Journal, Advances contains papers in applications
of probability theory to the biological , physical, social and
technological sciences; while the Journal is now reserved for
short research papers and notes, the Advances is devoted 'to
review papers, longer research papers, and the proceedings of
conferences.

The Trust also publishes Mathematical Spectrum, a
magazine for student mathematicians in schools, colleges and
universities, as well as the general reader interested in mathema­
tics.

The office of the Applied Probability Trust is located in the
Department of Probability and Statistics, University of Sheffield,
England.
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